
09/06/2021 

MRS Kelly Drew 
- 23a Mons RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Kelly0drew@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Unfortunately it is not safe to have a childcare centre at this address. The street is too narrow, 
the crest of the hill too dangerous for oncoming traffic, and it is too close to the roundabout that 
people seem to use as a platform to "get air". I travel down this road to get my kids to and from 
school and I already find this area too dangerous. I would not want increased traffic, increased 
parked cars, and more young kids close to the road. 

Sent: 9/06/2021 8:39:50 PM
Subject: Online Submission


